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Newsletter of the UCSD Faculty Club                                                                                                       June 2019 

 

 

ELECTION OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
  
An electronic ballot with this year’s slate of nominees for the Club’s Board of Directors 
was emailed to you earlier in the week. Please take the time to vote!  If you prefer a 
paper ballot, stop by the Club’s membership desk and request one.  Voting will close 
June 10, at midnight. 
 
Please consider volunteering for a Club committee.  The Club is undergoing a lot of 
changes, and we need involvement from members who are engaged and who care 
about the direction of the Club.  With a new food and beverage provider coming on 
board in July, we hope to increase Club membership and to plan a series of events that 
will showcase the new vendor and new membership benefits. If you’re willing to serve, 
please email lclaassen@ucsd.edu . 
 
 

CLUB CLOSURE FIRST WEEK OF JULY 
 
The lunch buffet and happy hours will not be available at the Club July 1 through July 5.  
This closing is to enable the “move in” of the new food and beverage provider, after 
Housing/Dining/ Hospitality concludes its transitional caretaking of the Club.  All catered 
events already booked for July 1-5 will be honored by MIHO.  

 
    
 
 

CLUB CONSTRUCTION NOTES 
 

The campus has approved several improvements to the Club facility, including air 
conditioning for the O’Brien Dining Room and Cecil’s Lounge. Although the construction 
schedule is not yet finalized, most of the improvements should be made during the 
summer months when the Club is less busy.  At this time, no closures associated with 
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construction are anticipated, but they may be necessary.  However, if the dining room 
has to be closed for construction for any period, alternate spaces for lunch service such 
as the Atkinson Pavilion and/or the courtyard will be made available. 
 
 

SUMMER HAPPY HOURS & SUMMER MEMBERS PARTY 
 

The Wednesday-Thursday happy hours, 4 pm -7 pm, will continue throughout the 
summer months, after July 8.  Enjoy light fare and a glass of wine or craft beer on the 
patio. In August, a party for members and guests will be held in the courtyard. This will 
be a great opportunity to taste the stunning food and beverage pairings from MIHO, the 
Club’s new vendor.  Watch for the invitation! 
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